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10th May 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
Our Year 5 pupils are very lucky to have been invited to a ‘Create Primary Day’ at Skipton Girls’ High School on Friday 8th June. 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of exciting workshops involving Dance, Drama, Music and Art plus some outdoor games at lunchtime. 

We will be travelling to Skipton by coach, leaving at 9am and will return to school at 4pm.
Please provide a packed lunch and drink or indicate on the slip below if you would like school to provide this (free for Free School Meals registered children or £2.10 to buy). No fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate.
Children are asked to wear normal school uniform with a coat/sun hat as appropriate.
The cost of the trip is £5. Please make an online payment to account number: 42897160, sort code: 30-93-91, referencing Create and your child’s name.

Children who are on our Free School Meals Register can attend for free - please indicate on the slip below.
Please also indicate below if consent for photography is given for the providers to use for promotion and for any press releases.
All slips and payments must be received by Friday 25th May.
Kind Regards,

Mr Harrison
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give permission for ________________________________to attend the visit to the CREATE Day on Friday 8th June 2018 at Skipton Girls High School.

I would like school to provide a packed lunch / I will provide a packed lunch.  (Delete as appropriate)
For the school packed lunch my child would like a cheese/ham/tuna sandwich.  (Delete as appropriate)

I have made an online payment of £5 
My child is on the Free School Meals Register and can attend for free 
I do / do not give permission for photographs to be used. (Delete as appropriate)
Signed ______________________________________
Date: _________________________
NORTHERN STAR ACADEMIES TRUST
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Skipton Road   Harrogate   HG1 3HF


Telephone 01423 503011 


E-mail:  admin@newpark.n-yorks.sch.uk


Headteacher:  Mr. R Mold
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